Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: New Calthorpe Estate - 2015/5492/P

Importance: High

From: Chris Paimer [mailto:

Sent: 07 January 2016 18:12

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Jason Redfern

Subject: RE: New Calthorpe Estate - 2015/5492/P
Importance: High

Laura,

Apologies for the slight delay in responding to your noise query. | put in a request to the supplier before
Christmas and didn't receive a response in a timely manner.

In answer to your queries the new equipment has similar if not slightly lower noise output than existing. Also
the boilers and pumps are variable speed, whereas the existing is fixed speed, fixed noise.

However, as a precaution we have selected and specified 150mm deep acoustic louvres to replace the
existing which will give a 5dB(A) reduction.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Chris Palmer |Regional Director




